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Please consider two conservation initiatives you will vote on in the coming 
days.  The first is HB 2336 which will help to convict poachers that shoot at decoys 
used by conservation officers.   As a landowner that had deer poached on my 
property this year with the antlers sawn off and the remaining part of the 
carcass left for waste, I would like to see law enforcement have the tools needed 
to prosecute these game thieves.  Please support HB 2336  
 
 
 
Thank You! 
--  
Trent Schell, President 
 


